
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

ATTACHMENT 73 – COVER LETTER FOR THE 2010 MICHIGAN PIPELINE EMERGENCY RESPONSE 
PLANNING INFORMATION MANUAL MAILING 

 



 

 
877.477.1162        www.pdigm.com 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
«Date» 
 
 
 
 
 
 
On behalf of the pipeline operators of «State_Full», we are sorry you were unable to 
attend this year’s Emergency Responder Training Program.  Enclosed is your 2010 
Pipeline Emergency Response Planning Information which provides valuable 
information for your department about the pipeline operators in your area. 
 
Also enclosed a preprinted Emergency Response Preparedness Report which is a very 
important document for you to complete and return.  There is a postage paid envelope 
enclosed for your convenience.  This is vital information for the pipeline operators to 
know what your capabilities are in the unlikely event of a pipeline emergency.  Thank 
you in advance for taking a few moments to complete this form. 
 
We will hold our free Emergency Responder Training Programs again in 2011.  Please 
be on the lookout for an invitation in the mail for next year’s programs, or you can check 
our website for upcoming events at www.pdigm.com/schedule.  
 
Please contact us with any questions and thank you again for your commitment to 
safety. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
David Wilkerson 
Paradigm Liaison Services, LLC 
 
Enclosures 
 

 




